
SEPTEMBER 2024

Works notice: Tuesday 3 September 2024
Piling rig delivery and piling work commencing 

An oversized truck will be delivering the construction machinery via Missenden Road and down Johns Hopkins 
Drive through to Lambie Dew Drive. There will be traffic controllers on site to help people navigate the space.

The delivery of a piling rig marks the commencement of piling works required for the east tower extension as 
part of the RPA Hospital redevelopment. Piling is the process of installing steel piles into the ground. The activity 
is noisy and people nearby may also notice some slight vibration. All noisy works will be completed in intervals, to 
enable respite periods, and there are noise and vibration monitors installed to monitor impacts. Piling works will 
occur between 7am to 6pm weekdays. 

Between 3am and 5am on Tuesday 3 September 2024, a piling rig and 20 tonne excavator will be 
delivered to the construction site on Lambie Dew Drive. 

RPA Hospital Redevelopment

RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au | (02) 9978 5901

More information

The health, safety and wellbeing of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest priority.  
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team.

Email RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
Phone (02) 9978 5901

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these necessary works. 

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team

Key impacts
•	 Large delivery of 

construction machinery 
down Johns Hopkins Drive 
to Lambie Dew Drive

•	 Piling rig installed and in 
use on Lambie Dew Drive

•	 Intermittent noise and 
vibration from piling work 
on Lambie Dew Drive

to subscribe to 
project updates
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